
 

 

 

 

ST BEDE’S CATHOLIC COLLEGE PROM 2024 

 

Dear families, 

I am writing to inform you, as is customary, that a Prom has been arranged for year 11 

students on Friday 28th June 2024, after their exams finish.  The venue again this year is 

‘Aerospace Bristol’ inside the Concorde Hangar.  The venue has been booked from 

7.00pm until 11.30pm. 

The cost of the ticket will be £45.00 which includes an entry drink, access inside of 

Concorde for the first hour, two course finger buffet and a disco.  There will also be a 

non-alcoholic bar for students to purchase refreshments throughout the evening, 

As in the past, behaviour of the highest standard will be expected on the night.  You 

do however, need to be aware, that any student whose behaviour is below our 

expected College standard before the end of year 11, will run the risk of having their 

place withdrawn. 

To attend please can you pay via SCOPAY.  Any problems with your SCOPAY account 

please contact the finance office at College.  You may pay in one payment of £45 

which must be received by Friday 20th October or two payments of £22.50 with the 

first payment received by Friday 20th October and the second payment received by 

Friday 29th March 2024. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr V Curnock 

Assistant Principal 
 

 


